11-08-21
Road Report

09-03-21	Mike Ferguson trimmed the brush on the sides of most of the HOLA 			roads.

09-    -21	Joe Haley replaced a culvert on Kendall Farm Way and topped with 			¾” shale.

09-   - 21	Kyle Haley replaced a culvert at the top of Morel Road and 2 culverts 			on The Loop Road.	 All culverts were topped with ¾” shale.

09-07-21	Kyle from M&H re-ditched a section of The Lynn Way. 8 hours

09-07-21	Kyle inserted white rip rap into the ditch on The Lynn Way. 3 loads

09-08-21	No show, pulled to do another job, Be back tomorrow morning.

09-09-21	Kyle arrived on site on the Overlook Road. Ditched a section of The 			Overlook Road and installed several check dams and ditched approx. 			280’ on The Loop Road. 

09- 21 -21	Scott graded and Dawn rolled the shale that was previously put 			down on Overlook and The Loop roads.

10-15-21	M&H picked up old rusty culverts in the Overlook and Highlands are that were along the side of the road.


I have on extensive business travel so I have not been around HOLA to check out the roads.  That said I sent out an email to all Road Committee (RC) members asking to update a spreadsheet depicting the individual’s availability and other information.  I plan to hold my first RC meeting in the near future outlining my thoughts on the roads and to discuss how the entire RC can participate.

David Douglas
 
